n w Fachhochschule
Nordwestschweiz

Invitation for exchange student applications to the International Track in
Computer Science at Bachelor level

(This message is relevant to staff dealing with your university’s Qutgoing Exchange Students.
If you are not the correct person, kindly forward the message to the appropriate person/s.)

Dear Partner

Greetings from the University of Applied Sciences and Arts Northwestern Switzerland.

We are pleased to invite applications from your exchange students to our Bachelor of Science in
Computer Science. The nomination period for spring semester 2017 is now open. The International
Track allows students to study in the language of the computer science industry - English. It covers
more than 110 credits offered in all semesters at Basic, Intermediate and Advanced levels. And thanks
to the unique Project Track at the University of Applied Sciences and Arts Northwestern Switzerland
(FHNW), international students have the opportunity to engage in semester-long project work with
customer mandates from local Swiss industry. Further information can be found on our website.

For details related to the application process and terms, please see the attached Factsheet.

» For questions regarding the application process, please contact Prof. Dr. Markus Loepfe,
Head of the International Office by mail: international.technik@fhnw.ch

* For specific enquiries concerning the International Track, please contact Prof. Sarah Hauser
by mail: sarah.hauser@fhnw.ch

Please note that we have extended the application deadline for the International Track to
31 October 2016.

We would be very pleased to welcome your students. Do not hesitate to contact us if you have further
questions.

Best regards

Markus Loepfe

Prof. Dr. Markus Loepfe
Professor of Physics
Head International Office, School of Engineering

Klosterzelgstrasse 2
CH-5210 Windisch, Switzerland

T +41 56 202 76 18 (direct) or +41 56 202 77 00 (switchboard)
F +41 56 202 75 61

markus.loepfe@fhnw.ch

www.fhnw.ch/technik/international




